
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement 

 

Restrictions continue – September 2020 
The Crochet Group with their Masterpieces 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Dream of a Day for the Strollers at Hillsborough Forest Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Flowerets are 

back, showing us their 

expertise once more. 



The Ramblers had a glorious day at 

Groomsport 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  John is celebrating a big birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Not such a nice aspect of the beach           Ramblers at Peatlands Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A fine specimen – do you know where? 

    One piece missing, 5 pieces extra? 

A fine crabapple tree – in April     and now 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



More great creations by the crochet group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a yarn pot! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wonderful photographs again from: 

 

Daphne Baillie, Esther Chambers, 

Sally Cunningham, Paul Hughes, Keith Ineson,  

Jean Ryan, Sarah Stanfield and Margaret Walker  


